
Request for a Replat Approval
7125 & 7129 Bandera
Linkwood Addition Subdivision

Mindy Teague

Planning and Zoning Director

Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting

July 23, 2024



Background
• The owner is proposing to construct a 4-unit Multi-tenant

office building

• The owner is not requesting any variances at this time

• Per the City Engineer, the plat met all requirements of city
code.



7125 & 7129 
Bandera Rd.



7125 & 7129 
Bandera Rd



Fiscal Impact

• The owner has paid all fees associated with the replat



Notification

• Letters sent 18 letters

• In favor 0

• Opposed 0

• Returned 0



Recommendation

• Staff and the City Engineer recommend approval of this

replat


